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To: Members of the Executive Board

From: The Secretary

Subject: Executive Board_T_r_avel

The Secretary has received the following memorandum dated 
February 22, 1971, from Mr. Ugueto:

Would you kindly inform the Executive Board that my 
Alternate, Mr. Guillermo Gonzalez, and I will travel to 
Buenos Aires on February 27 to attend the Extraordinary Meeting 
of the Board of Governors of the Inter-American Development 
Bank. Mr. Gonzalez will stop in San Jose for two days on 
private business, returning to Washington on March 6. I plan 
to stop in Caracas for one night on private business } and 
will return on March k, 1971.

In the absence of objection by the close of business on 
Thursday, February 25, 1971, the proposed travel will se deemed approved 
by the Executive Board and so recorded in the minutes of the next meeting 
thereafter.

Other Distribution: 
Department Heads


